
Please, please DO NOT enact SP 941.   A universal background check will NOT make Oregon 

any safer but will add massively to the paperwork put upon law abiding citizens.  I am an FFL 

dealer and support responsible gun use and safety but do not see any benefit in requirements on 

transfers between family member and similar transactions.  It will lead to a database useful to 

confiscation of guns if ever we have evil-intended government workers.  We can do better using 

the funds and overhead to address mental illness issues and felon followup  where gun 

possession is a problem.... responsible citizens need no more laws without benefits. Remember 

guns can be used for protection as well as for crime. Surely government is there to support and 

protect Oregon citizens, not to unnecessarily burden and harass us. Lloyd Case 541-882-1088  --  
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